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New FDA analysis finds lead in all 400 lipstick products tested 

Tony Isaacs (mercola.com) 
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The full list of lipsticks tested and manufacturers can be viewed at: http://www.fda.gov 
 
Though the FDA maintains that the amounts of lead found are not dangerous, their site does note "Although we do 
not believe that the lead content found in our recent lipstick analyses poses a safety concern, we are evaluating 
whether there may be a need to recommend an upper limit for lead in lipstick in order to further protect the health 
and welfare of consumers." 
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